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Comments: USFS,

We moved to Tuolumne County in 1977. That same year we discovered the Eagle Meadow Road (5NO1) area,

and fell in love with it. We were lucky enough to purchase property on Eagle Meadow Road in the Long Valley

area in 2000. We built a cabin and also purchased snowmobiles for winter access. We have been riding in that

area ever since! The Eagle Meadow, Lower Eagle Meadow and Long Valley are very important to us and our

family. These are areas we enjoy riding our snowmobiles and enjoying the beautiful landscape. PLEASE keep

these areas open!

Janine &amp; Roy Smith


